
April 17, 2020 
 
Dear Valued Member 
 
Members Choice Financial Credit Union continues to monitor news closely for information pertaining to 
COVID-19. As you may have seen, the Pennsylvania Department of Health issued an order on April 15th 
which requires, among other things, the use of masks by employees and visitors to buildings that serve 
the public. 
 
In order to comply with the instructions of the Pennsylvania Department of Health, effective today, April 
17, 2020, all visitors to our branches will be required to wear a mask while inside our facilities. 
Additionally, we are implementing social distancing for our members during their visit. Members Choice 
will have signage providing you with instructions while you are inside the building. 
 
Please remember that in-branch visits are by appointment only and should be limited to specific 
transactions that cannot be performed via the drive thru. In lieu of an in-branch visit, we encourage all 
our members to leverage MCFCU’s mobile and online banking platforms, which are available 24/7. Using 
these services, our members can conduct a wide range of banking functions, such as depositing checks 
remotely, paying bills, setting up alerts and many other services, all without having to leave home. 
 
We understand that the masks may be uncomfortable for some of our members, but we are asking you 
to consider that these measures are intended to protect you, and your families, from getting sick. Right 
now, throughout the country, medical professionals are also wearing masks on the front lines of the 
pandemic. We must do our part to relieve the burden of their efforts and reduce the chance of us 
becoming their patient.  
 
We appreciate your understanding and cooperation during this time. 
 
Thank you for helping us maintain a safe working environment, for all of us! 
 
 

 
Jim Barbarich  
President / CEO  
Members Choice 
 


